

David Evangelical Lutheran Church

300 GROVEPORT ROAD CANAL WINCHESTER, OHIO 43110 Phone: 837-7041 FRED KLOPFER, Pastor

July 26, 1978

Bunn-Minnick Company 953 Harrison Avenue Columbus, Ohio 43201

Dear Mr. Minnick:

This is a belated acknowledgement of the excellent workmanship and skills used by your organization in reconditioning, enlarging and installing the pipe organ in our new church. I know personally of the difficult conditions of upgrading our old organ equipment, adding new equipment and modernizing the controls. The resulting new organ, as we think of it, has served us with outstanding quality of performance. From the time of the organ recital on dedication day, Sunday, February 22, 1976, to today we have been completely satisfied with the organ.

Best wishes to you and your company upon your Open House observance.

Sincerely,

Dean L. Garber, Chairman

Building Committee